
  

September 19, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Banta Parents. 

 

This year, all students in the 6-8th grade will participate in a Personal Hygiene class.  Boys and girls are taught in 

separate settings.  Topics of discussion include changes in their bodies, and the different hygiene needed now that 

they are growing up.  This is not the Sex Ed curriculum, as that curriculum will be taught in the Spring.   

 

Please preview the material that we will be using at.  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=G57Suq7JpQE for boys 

and https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OR1XJZ0xRSo for girls. 

 

Return this form if you do not wish your child to participate.  Students who do not participate in hygiene class 

will be sent to an alternate setting. 

 

Please feel free to contact the school nurse regarding any questions within the curriculum, or in regards to the 

hygiene curriculum. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rechelle Pearlmanechelle Pearlmanechelle Pearlmanechelle Pearlman    

Principal 

Only return this form if you DO NOT want your child to participate in the school hygiene class. 

 

I DO NOT want my child, ___________________________________________________ to participate in the 

school hygiene curriculum. 

 

Parent Signature:______________________________________________  Date: ______________________ 

 

Phone Number: _______________________________________________ 


